
Our 2023 Learning Festival is on Saturday 20 May, 
between 12 - 4pm. However, there is potential for 
increased traffic and demand for parking around 
the College at this time, and we apologise for the 
inconvenience this may pose.

CONSTRUCTION PARKING: Although work on the 
SWELL development ends at 1pm on Saturday, our 
construction partner will conduct an extra parking 
audit mid-morning to ensure their workers comply 
with the parking exclusion zone. 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT: The College community has 
been encouraged to use public transport on the day. 

PARKING RANGERS: Ku-ring-gai Council and the local 
Police have been advised of potential traffic issues 
and, in the event of hazards or problems with parking, 
concerns can be reported directly to Ku-ring-gai 
Council’s parking rangers on Tel: 02 9424 0000.

Thank you, in advance, for your patience and 
understanding towards the families, staff and 
visitors accessing the College on this special day. 
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